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NNO/IBW
31 October 2023

Dear Blaise Families,
I am writing to let you know that Friday 24th November will be an additional INSET day.

There will be_no children on site on that day. | have allocated this day as an INSET in order to ensure that
the staff have sufficient time to mark Year 11 mock exams.

All of our other INSET days are on the calendar, this can be accessed on the website here.
Thank you for your support in this.

Yours faithfully,

Mr N Nabarro
Headteacher
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